
To whom it man concern,

My name is Alanna Richards and I am a resident of 140 Irrubel rd Newport 2106 and I am 
emailing you in regards to D.A 2020/0962.

I am highly supportive of the Hugo’s Development Application for additional outside seating. 
Hugo’s is renowned for their amazing service and dining experience. They are not only 
extremely popular with the Northern Beaches residents but also a favourite among friends 
across Australia. 
I believe this additional seating will be supported by many! 

Many thanks for your time,
Alanna Richards 
0402929198 

Sent from my iPhone
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